Dear Tessa,

Just to confirm that the PHCAAC has no objection to this application.
all best,

Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

21 February 2018
11 Prince Albert Road NW1 7SR 2018/0365/P

No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



